
 

This is a two-day annual forum hosted by the Accounting Students Association to discuss 

the opportunities arising from integration of the East African countries and the challenges 

there of. This year the forum will be on 13
th

 and 14
th

 March daily from 8.30 am to 4.00 pm. 

The theme of the forum is ‘THE NEXUS BETWEEN ECONOMIC INTEGRATION AND 

PROSPERITY AMONG EAST AFRICAN COUNTRIES.’The forum brings together 

university students from Kenya, Tanzania, Rwanda and Uganda, providing an opportunity 

to learn from each other, share ideas and promote communication among the youth in the 

region. It also hosts distinguished guests from governments, private sectors, scholars, East 

African secretariat and international organizations. 

In addition, we see this as an opportunity to get the young people to be involved in the 

industry with a clearer vision for this country and the East African Community. 

 


